
The Review of Post Accounts Management is expected to result in
savinys, but a firm estimate is not available as yet . The pro3ect on
Regionalization of Financial Services is also expected to result in
savings, which are likely to be required for redeployment to higher
priority activities. Review of Financing of Operations abroaa may well
result in inportant benefits in terme of total yovernment involvement
in the financing of government operations by the Department of Finance
and cash management aaministration by the Receiver General .
Rationalization of Publications should also effect savings through the
elimination and or consolication of iublications . xationalization of
the Enquiry Service could result in some savings as well . Savings are
expectea from the Materiel Management System Feasibility Stuay and fran
the Improvement to the Import Quota Allocation System . In all of these
pro3ects estimates of savings cannot be macie until preliminary work is
underway .

There are other projects in the program which are representative ot
initiatives in the Department which are expectea to be of direct
benefit to the economy. lnternational Generic Fish Promotion, through
the investment of 28M over a five year period, is expected to result in
a $225 million annual increase to $1 .1 billion in exports by year five
of the proyrar,i. The New Thrust for Entrepreunial ln4niyration, at a
conservative and very preliminary estimate, is expected to result in
the creation ot buUU new 3obs with the attendant effects on the
econcany

. Exploration of increasing cost recovery in Consular Uperations, to be
looked at beginning in the_fall of 1984, may well produce reportables . .
The Policy ano Resource xeview Model, being conducted on a portion of
one region may effect savings in that region . If applied to other
regions, further savings in DEA's operations abroacl may be possible .
Efforts will continue towards increasing the scope of svings and
benefits to be derived from the implementation of EAMIP .


